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Meetings
February is Peace and Conflict
Prevention Month

2/7 General Meeting: Chief
Mike Carlson, Dunwoody
Police Department

2/14 General Meeting: Paige
Alexander, CEO, The Carter
Center

2/20 Thirsty Thursday - Social

2/28 General Meeting: Peter
Sherman, Founder,
Riverwood Associates

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
2/4 Laura Kann
2/5 Jay Brackman
2/6 Meghan Berry
2/7 Buzz Law
2/7 Peter Sherman
2/9 Dr. John Carr
2/10 Eleni Bafas
2/13 Griff Ransom
2/13 Mark Galvin
2/21 Marie Crean
2/24 David Burr
2/27 Bob O'Brien

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
2/2 John Vinyard (17)
2/14 Erich Schuetz (48)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

This Week's Speaker

Mike Carlson, Chief of Police, City of Dunwoody

Join us this week at Embassy Suites to hear from our own Mike Carlson, Chief of Police
for the City of Dunwoody.
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ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Embassy Suites - Atlanta
Perimeter Center
1030 Crown Pointe Pkwy
Atlanta, GA , GA 30338

LEADERSHIP

President Louise Barden
President
Nominee David Burr

Immediate PP Jack Sparks,
Jr.

Vice President Matthew
Johnson

Treasurer Carter Stout
Secretary Alison Norris

Mike became Chief of Police for the Dunwoody Police Department on April 12, 2024.
He has a Master of Public Administration from Columbus State University and a BA in
Organizational Leadership/Public Safety from Reinhardt University. Chief Carlson is a
graduate of the 276th Session of the FBI National Academy, the Georgia Command
College, Georgia International Law Enforcement Exchange (GILEE) and the Senior
Management Institute for Policing (SMIP).

In 1994, Chief Carlson began his military career in the USMC Reserve and ultimately
retired as a Captain with the Georgia Army National Guard in 2022. During his tenure,
he was deployed to Afghanistan in support of Operation Enduring Freedom in 2014,
where he was awarded the Afghanistan Campaign Medal with Campaign Star,
Meritorious Unit Commendation and Meritorious Service Medal. Chief Carlson is
committed towards strengthening the partnership with our community, fostering
innovation, and providing the best training and equipment for our officers and staff.  

Five Host Families Needed for GRSP Leadership
Weekend - Feb 14-16

With 10 days to go, we are still looking for weekend spots for 10 GRSP college students
... many of our regular hosts are out-of-town or otherwise occupied for the weekend.
Hosts would provide:

transportation to and from the Dunwoody Annex on North Shallowford on
Friday evening, Saturday morning and evening, and Sunday morning
beds for Friday and Saturday nights
breakfast on Saturday and Sunday.

 We invite all hosting families to join us for pizza/game night on Friday and for
Saturday night dinner.

Please let Jackie Cuthbert know if you can help. And thanks to all who have volunteered
already!

https://www.facebook.com/118471010686
https://x.com/DunwoodyRotary
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https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/21559
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/6944
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/user/22705


Be the Voice

432 Cans Collected for Malachi's Storehouse

Thanks to all who brought canned goods to support the Dunwoody Elementary School
Soup-er Bowl drive in support of Malachi's Storehouse. With our help, the students
collected 432 cans for Malachi's. Thanks also to Ron Barden and Ed Holliday for
helping the students pack up their donation! Good work - great act of kindness.

Golf Tournament Update

Keep Us On Course for Our Best Tournament Yet!

With your help, the Rotary Club of Dunwoody is on course for a BIG result at our
Fourth Annual Fore the Memories Golf Tournament, where we hope to raise at least
$50,000 to benefit the Alzheimer's Association, Anchor Place Respite Care and our
Rotary Club of Dunwoody Charitable Fund. Think about SPONSORS, about donations
for our AUCTION, and about GOLFERS.



And mark your calendar for May 19!!! The tournament will take place on Monday, May
19 at St. Marlo Country Club. There are ways for everyone to be involved! Start
thinking about possible sponsors and auction items. Visit the FORE the Memories
web site for more information.

March 10-15 | Western North Carolina

Join District 6900's Next Disaster Relief Trip

Rain, shine, hot or cold, even snow hasn't been able to stop our disaster relief trailer.
We are headed back to Western North Carolina to work on rebuilding projects the
week of March 10. We will stay at the YMCA Blue Ridge Assembly at one of their
lodges. We will work hard every day and enjoy some group fellowship in the evenings
while supporting the local economy. The first several trips have not only been provided
fulfilling work, but some great camaraderie. We hope you can join us for some or all of
our next trip. Fill out this quick form to sign up.
[read more]

Dunwoody Diners

Still Time to Join Hoa for Vietnamese Dining This
Saturday

https://rcdgolftournament.com/
https://rotary6900.org/project/6657
https://forms.gle/Wqwa3NfdSRmMdt4s8
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/story/9147


Dunwoody Diners is joining forces with Hoa Nguyen, our GRSP student, to enjoy
Vietnamese cuisine on February 8. We plan to meet at Nam Phuong at 6:30 pm. The
address is 4051 Buford Highway NE, Atlanta, GA 30345. The phone number is
404-633-2400. Please RSVP by tomorrow - February 6-  to Sherry Levy at
sherrylevy13@hotmail.com.  We look forward to a great evening of great food and
fellowship!


